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Oregon Progressive Party
Independent Party of Oregon

Position on Bill at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 312:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) and Independent Party of Oregon (IPO) support
this bill, which would require the Department of Revenue to provide to the Legislative
Revenue Officer information from the tax returns of C corporations with apportionment
percentages under 100%.  It requires the Legislative Revenue Officer to produce
public reports from this information.

This bill will provide the public with information useful in evaluating the efficacy and
fairness of the state's system of taxation.
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